
 

NAME AND LOGO COMPETITION 

 

We are looking for the best name and logo for our new welcome area when it 

reopens in the spring. To enable publicity material and signage to be produced in 

time, the closing date is SUNDAY 27TH JANUARY. Entries can be emailed or handed 

in to the office or given to any steward for the attention of Rev. Helen Kirk. The 

judging panel will exclude anyone who has entered a design/idea. 

Entrants are reminded that as well as the existing coffee bar opening Monday to 

Saturday, 10am to 12 noon, in time, it is hoped to add other activities, such as: 

1. Memory café – with photos etc. to encourage memories/ discussion 
2. Death café – an opportunity for people to talk about all aspects of death 
3. Internet café – helping people to access information, friends and family 
4. Listening café – with trained listeners ready to listen 
5. Help café – signposting people to local specialist help available 
6. In-Stitches café – Pauline Latham’s existing group 
7. Other, as yet, unknown activities 

 

Please note that these are all working titles and can be changed to something 

better. 

You may or may not want to use ‘an umbrella name’ under which all new activities 

can sit, and which will indicate that all the activities happen at Aylesbury Methodists 

in Buckingham Street. 

You may or may not want to add a suggested ‘strap line’ that describes what this 

outreach to the community is all about. 

You may want to check out the Church Welcome Project brochure which includes its 

purpose, vision and aims. Copies are available on request from the Church Office, 

and can also be accessed from our website (www.aylesburymethodists.org.uk) . Go 

to Publications and Special Reports. 

Happy creative thinking and designing! 

Peter Green 

 

 

 


